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Congress of the United States
THouge of Representatibes
TWashington, BC 205151502

April 28, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request under the State and Tribal Assistance
Grants account in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Burlington, Iowa, located at 400
Washington Street, Burlington, Iowa 52601.

The funding would be used to allow the City of Burlington to complete sewer separation and
road work.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

WMM s

Mariannette Miller-Meeks
Member of Congress
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